
 

CITY OF EVERETT 

INVITATION FOR BIDS NO. 26-17 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Date Issued: September 3, 2025 

Project: IFB #26-17 – Gentile Recreation Center Accessible Ramp 

 

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS 

This Addendum modifies and becomes part of the original bid documents for IFB #26-17. 

Bidder Questions & Responses 

1. Question 1:  

Can a plan be provided showing all required dimensions? (The plan on the City’s webpage is cut off). 

 

Response:  

The drawing posted includes measurements from the original project, which is approximately 15 years 

old.   

 

2. Question 2:  

Are concrete footings required for the ramp? 

 

Response:  

Per discussion with City staff, current ADA code requirements may result in different measurements, 

and either a concrete pad or footings may be required. It is the responsibility of the vendor to confirm 

and specify the appropriate approach (pad or footings) as well as the updated measurements, as these 

may differ from the original plan. 

 

All other terms and conditions of IFB #26-17 remain unchanged. 

 

Kiara M. Freeman 

Chief Procurement Officer 

City of Everett 
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